RE: Resource Recovery Facility, 55 Martin Road, Badgerys Creek (Lot 4 DP 611519) - SEAR 1182 - propose...
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To  Brent Winning Wed 11/09/2019 9:30 AM

@You replied to this message on 11/09%/2019 956 AM,
Hi Brent
Thank you for your email. Requesting SEARs for designated development is still done via email at this stage.

Your inguiry appears to be about a modification to an approved DA (rather than amendments to a DA currently under assessment). The Department does not
provide SEARs for modifications to designated development and therefore has no further comments.

If you have any further questions, feel free to contact me.
Kind regards

Bianca Thornton
Enviri tal A t Officer

Industry Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment

T 02 8217 2040 | E bianca.thornton@planning.nsw.gov.au
320 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000

www.dpie.nsw.gov.au
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land.

We ack the itional ians of the lond and we show our respect for elders past, present

and emerging through and ive appl to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing
commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.




